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I absolutely oppose the proposed House Bill 3501.  We should be trying to reduce the 

number of homeless, not making it easier for anyone to camp anywhere at anytime 

with no restrictions.  Taking this type of approach to the homelessness will never 

improve the situation but will only enable them to stay being homeless.   


